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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1155 provides that if a practitioner believes after one year of continuous treatment that the 

patient is in compliance with the pain-management agreement and it is in the best interests of the 

patient, the practitioner is authorized to set the review of the treatment plan at four- or six-month 

intervals and issue prescriptions for the patient as necessary. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, it has been determined that HB 1155 has no fiscal implications to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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